
 

 

 

 

REQUEST FOR TENDERS 

 

Interior renovations in order to build a Hospice Suite 

 
The Hornepayne Community Hospital requests the submission of lump sum 

tenders for interior renovations in order to build a Hospice Suite. 

 

Contractors wishing to obtain tender documents for this project and 

specifications on the scope of the work may do so by contacting Heidi 

Verrino, Project Manager, at (807) 868-2442 ext. 155. 

 

The successful contractor must provide proof of Compensation General 

Liability insurance for its business, employees, agents and representatives 

which include coverage for bodily injury, property damage up to two million 

dollars ($2,000,000) as well as a current WSIB Clearance Certificate. 

 

Sealed tenders will include preparation and cost of all permits, if applicable. 

 

Sealed tenders must be received no later than 9:00 a.m. on Tuesday, January 

31, 2017 in the administration office, and be clearly marked Tender for 

renovations for Hospice suite. 

 

The lowest or any tender may not necessarily be accepted. 

 

The successful party will be notified on or before Friday, February 3, 2017. 

  

Please submit sealed tenders to:  

Mrs Heather Jaremy- Berube 

                        Chief Executive Officer 

                        Hornepayne Community Hospital 

                        P.O. Box 190 

                        278 Front Street 

                        Hornepayne, Ontario 

                        P0M 1Z0                

  

  Fax: 807-868-2697 

  Email: Heather.Jaremyberube@hornepaynehospital.ca  

 

 

 

 

 


